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I will not waste time articulating an argument against HB3075. It is indirect conflict 

with the constitution of the United Staes as well as the State of Oregon.  

Not that any of the elected officials in Salem care. 

I do not support the termination of private firearms sales and ownership in the state of 

Oregon.  

I hope you will not either. This bill does not need to leave this committee. 

Thank you, 

 

Pollard  


